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Important Dates 

 

January  6  Return to school from holidays 

January  7/8  Dental screening 

January  17  Monochromatic Day 

January  31  T Titan Spirit Wear Day 

January 31   JK vision screening 

Kindergarten registration opens this month 
Do you (or someone you know) have a child who is   
turning four in 2020? If so, it’s almost time to register 
them for Kindergarten in the SCDSB! Beginning Jan. 27, 
2020, Simcoe County’s public schools will register      
children for Kindergarten for the 2020-21 school year. 
Parents/guardians can begin the Kindergarten            
registration process on the SCDSB website any time  
after January 1 - just visit www.scdsb.on.ca and select 
‘Community Apps’. Visit www.scdsb.on.ca/elementary/
planning_for_school/kindergarten for more information. 

February 5-9/2020 

 As a safety precaution Terry Fox students are  highly   
encouraged to walk to school as there will be a large   
number of large vehicles and transport trucks in the        
recreation center parking lot due to the Boat Show          
Feb 7-9/2020. 

 

Terry Fox Elementary School  

The Titans Times 

Safe Arrival Phone Number : 

(705) 727-4267 press 1 

Website: http://ter.scdsb.on.ca 

Twitter: @TFTitans 

High school information nights coming to a school 

near you! 

Is your child starting Grade 9 next year? High school  

information nights are happening now.This event pro-

vides an overview of what’s new, what to expect, as well 

as a chance to check out the school and ask     ques-

tions. Attend our local high school information night to 

find out what’s offered:  

Eastview Secondary School   

421 Grove St E, Barrie, ON L4M 5S1   

February 20, 2020 from  6:30pm-8pm  

Check out the full schedule of info nights and more     
information at www.scdsb.on.ca/secondary/
planning_for_high_school.  
 

Keeping SCDSB school communities informed on 

labour updates 

In August 2019, provincial and local contracts for all    

education workers in the province of Ontario expired. In 

the Simcoe County District School Board (SCDSB), this 

means that all our unionized groups are at different    

stages of contract negotiations at the provincial and local  

level. The SCDSB will continue to monitor the situation 

and provide updates on the status of negotiations and our 

schools whenever possible. 

Labour updates are issued on the SCDSB website 

(www.scdsb.on.ca/about/labour_updates), Facebook 

(www.facebook.com/SCDSB), Twitter 

(@SCDSB_Schools) and on the labour updates          

information line at 1-877-728-1187.  

http://www.scdsb.on.ca
http://www.scdsb.on.ca/elementary/planning_for_school/kindergarten
http://www.scdsb.on.ca/elementary/planning_for_school/kindergarten
http://www.scdsb.on.ca/secondary/planning_for_high_school
http://www.scdsb.on.ca/secondary/planning_for_high_school
http://www.scdsb.on.ca/about/labour_updates
http://www.facebook.com/SCDSB


Chapters  Night!

You're invited! Please join us on 
"SPRING INTO READING"
20% of all regular
has arranged a number of performances by our Titan choirs to entertain as you browse. This 
evening gives Terry Fox families the opportunity to find the perfect gift

 

Days of awareness and recognition taking place in January 

Throughout the year, there are many awareness days that focus on different causes and recognition. The Simcoe   

County District School Board has developed a list of these days as a guide for schools. Schools may participate in    

recognizing some or all of these days in various ways. This list is not exhaustive. Following are the days of awareness 

and recognition that the SCDSB will recognize during the month of January: 

 
 

Jan. 27 Family Literacy Day 

Jan. 27 International Holocaust Remembrance Day 

Jan. 29 Bell Let’s Talk Day 

Canadian Blood Services needs your help! 

During the winter months, hectic schedules and snowy 

weather often result in a decrease in the number of blood  

donations. Canadian Blood Services (and all those in        

need of donations) want to remind you to be part of          

Canada’s lifeline this holiday season and give the                

gift of life. You can book online at www.blood.ca.               

Look for a clinic in your area! 

Information provided by Canadian Blood Services  

 

Questions about your child's health?  

Health Connection offers free, confidential health information from nurses and health inspectors on:  

¶ How your child is growing, parenting tips, fast and healthy meals, safe food and water, common illnesses, keeping 
kids safe, fun family activities 

¶ Health unit programs such as vaccinations and dental care 

¶ Community resources for parenting, mental health, addictions, quitting smoking or financial help 

Contact Health Connection at 1-705-721-7520 or 1-877-721-7520 Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., or 

www.simcoemuskokahealth.org. If English is not your first language, we have a telephone interpretation service. 

 

Information provided by the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit  

 

Is homework stressing you out?  

Throughout the year, your child may have homework or need to spend time studying at home. You can help make 

homework time less stressful. First, let your child relax with a healthy snack when they get home from school. Ask if 

they have homework, what kind and how long they think it will take to finish. It’s a good idea to set a regular time each 

day and decide on a specific place to do homework. Your child might need help for a couple minutes to get started. 

Looking for more parenting support? Speak with a public health nurse by calling 705-721-7520 or 1-877-721-7520 or 
visit the health unit website at www.simcoemuskokahealth.org.  

http://www.simcoemuskokahealth.org
http://www.simcoemuskokahealth.org/Home.aspx


New year, new goals for the entire family! 

The beginning of a new year is the perfect time to start thinking about setting new goals. Bringing the whole family    

together for a new year goal-setting session not only provides an opportunity to discuss the importance of exercise and 

a healthy diet with your children – it also gives you the chance to brainstorm on working towards a shared goal.  

Getting kids active should be a priority for all Canadians. According to ParticipACTION’s 2018 Report Card, only 35 per 
cent of Canadian children and youth aged five to 17 reach the recommended 60 minutes of physical activity each day. 
The report also shows that 51 per cent of young Canadians are engaging in significantly more  
screen time than they should be, sometimes up to four-six hours per day! Here are some small steps to set your family 

up for success in the new year:  

Play together. Spend time outside playing together as often as possible, regardless of the weather. Go skating, 

skiing, build a snow fort or go tobogganing – fun for the whole family! 

Join a family-friendly gym. Find a place that provides opportunities for the entire family to be physically active 

together or offers childcare and after-school programs. 

Pencil it in. Add physical activity or play time to the calendar, with the same commitment as other important 

meetings. Schedule an evening family walk or a fitness class – seeing it on the calendar will help motivate your family to 

stay on track.  

Set goals. Pick a charity run or walk that your family will support, like YMCA Move to Give. Sign up, train as a 

family and participate in it together. It’s a great way to exercise together and give back to your community! 

Getting healthy has never been easier! 

The YMCA offers a variety of family programs – from open gym and swim to children and youth programming, adult   

fitness classes and childminding. It’s a place where families can have fun and get active together. For more information 

about YMCA programs, please visit www.ymcaofsimcoemuskoka.ca.  

Information provided by the YMCA of Simcoe/Muskoka 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a group of parent/guardian volunteers whose focus is to support the school and its community through fundraising events 
and activities. Some of our ongoing efforts include Eat Well to Excel, pizza lunches and the milk program. Our focus for the 
2019/2020 school year will be to raise funds to improve the outdoor space at Terry Fox Elementary.  

We are always looking for new volunteers and all parents are welcome to come out to School Council meetings. 

bŜȄǘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƛǎ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ моΣ нлнл ŀǘ сΥолǇƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅΦ 

If you have any questions, concerns or ideas please contact us at councilchairter@scdsb.on.ca 

Remember to "Like" our School Council Facebook page ¢ŜǊǊȅ CƻȄ 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ for updates on events that are 
happening within the school and community. This page is not affiliated with staff or administration. 

https://www.participaction.com/en-ca/resources/report-card
https://secure.e2rm.com/registrant/EventHome.aspx?eventid=232533&langpref=en-CA&Referrer=https%3a%2f%2fwww.google.com%2f
http://www.ymcaofsimcoemuskoka.ca
mailto:councilchairter@scdsb.on.ca

